

On Friday, October 26th, children under 5 years of age and their families were invited to *Trick or Treat* around the Radnor Township Building during business hours. Children came in costume all day and enjoyed trick or treating a few days early!











The Radnor Memorial Library helped host this event. They provided a Halloween craft and a special story time in the Radnorshire Room. There were additional activities held during the day to help everyone get in the

Halloween spirit!





Radnor Memorial Library















...And the children enjoyed trick-or-treating from office to office!









Thank you to Doc Bresler's Cavity Busters for donating goody bags for all who came!

















As always, the decorations did not

disappoint!









Thank you to the Radnor Township Employees who helped make this a very fun event for the children!





